
 

 
 
 

23rd Habano Festival, 2023 
 

  
Dear Habanos enthusiasts, 
  
As has been already announced the 23rd Habano Festival will take place from February 
26th to March 3rd, 2023. 
  
For a week, La Habana, will once again, host the great annual event with a wide-ranging 
program of activities combining the knowledge of the Habano, the exciting culture in an 
international and exclusive atmosphere. 
  
A celebration full of glamour, exclusivity and love for the Habanos. The evening will come 
to an end with the 2022 Habanos Awards and a special Humidor’s Auction, which will 
feature major developments and the proceeds will go entirely to the Cuban Public Health 
system.   
  
Registration Procedure  
  
Habanos, S.A. will soon activate the online accreditation system through which you will be 
able to be registered for the event. We kindly suggest you to follow our official social media 
channels and regularly visit our website to find out when the registration period will be 
available.   

 
PRICES PER ACTIVITIES   

  

 

     

 
   



 
 
 INFORMATION CONTACT : 
  
Registration 
Mrs. Mercedes Pérez 
Operational Marketing Division 
email: mperez@habanos.cu 
  
General Information 
Mrs. Yamilet Emanueli 
Operational Marketing Division 
email: yemanueli@habanos.cu 
  
Press Contact: 
Mrs. Daymí Difurniao Rodríguez 
Operational Marketing Division 
Email: ddifurniao@habanos.cu / habanoscomunicacion@habanos.cu 
  
FOR ACCOMMODATION AND TRANSPORTATION 
  
The booking hotels and transportation to the different activities should be made through 
Havanatur, as the official Travel Agency of the event. 
  
Payments for individuals will be also done through Havanatur.   
  
For further information please contact: 
  
Emelia López 
esp4@.especializado@havanatur.cu 
jd.eventos@havanatur.cu 
Phone: 53 7 7 2047412 / 72019780 / 72019861 
    

 
 

 
 

 

 
   

 

 

   

 

  
 

 

  
 

  
 

 

  
 

  
 

 

  
 

  
 

 

  
  

 

   
    

 

   

 

 

Habanos, S.A 
 

MTC, Calle 3ra e/ 78 y 80, Edificio Habana, Playa, Miramar 
 

 

Este e-mail se envió a bruno.cornec9@gmail.com 
 

Lo recibiste porque estás suscrito a nuestra newsletter. 
You've received it because you are subscribed in our newsletter 
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